
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               25th April 2025 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Kindness’ 

 
‘Kindness and love are the things we need most’ 

 
 

Dance 
 

Dance sessions will start on 30th April and will 
continue every Wednesday for children in 
Reception, Y1 and Y2 until May half term – PE 
kits will be required to be worn. 
 

 

Extra Curricular Clubs 
 

Extra Curricular Clubs for Reception will start 
on Monday 28 April 3:15 – 4:00pm A letter 
with further details has been sent home. 
Places are on a first come first served basis 
so please ensure you sign up on ARBOR to 
secure a place. A £10 payment is required for 
all clubs which is to be given to the class 
teacher or school office. Thank you. 
 

 
 

Forest School 
 

On Thursday 1 May it is Sunflowers (2W) 
turn for Forest School. If possible can the 
children please bring in a pair of wellies (with 
name in) in a plastic bag. Thank you. 
 

 

Welcome Back 
 

We hope you all enjoyed your Easter break 
and are looking forward to the new term. The 
topics for this term are as follows: 
 

N   Down on The Farm 
R    Up, Up and Away 
Y1  Africa Oye 
Y2  Wonderful Woodland 

 
 

Dance Club 
 

We are pleased to announce we have a Dance 
Club starting on Wednesday 30th April  
3:15-4:00pm. Dance Club will be open to 
children in Y1/Y2. There will be 5 sessions 
over 5 weeks every Wednesday.  Children will 
need to wear PE kit and bring a drink. The 
club will be led by Coach Brittany and the 
cost is £15.00 per child. Limited places are 
available so please book your child’s place on 
the ARBOR app and pay the £15.00 at the 
school office. The booking system will open 
on Monday 28th April at 3:30pm. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   
SCHOOL TIMES:     8:45AM  -  3:15PM 
 
GATES OPEN:        3:05PM 
  

WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss Hughes)          99% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   96%            
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   94% 
Tulips  (Miss McGowan)   93%    
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    98% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   96% 
 
4 classes in green this week – well done to 
Bluebells, Daffodils, Snowdrops and Sunflowers 
for great attendance!  
 

Overall Attendance 

96% 
 

Diary Dates 
   

28 Apr    Reception Clubs 3:15 – 4:00 
30 Apr    Dance Club 3:15-4:00 
  1 May    Judo 3:15-4:00pm 
  1 May    2W Forest School 
  2 May    N Biscuit Day 
  5 May   Bank Holiday (school closed) 
  6 May   Deaf Awareness Week  

Appointments 
 

Unless it is an emergency, please make every 
effort to book appointments after school for 
your child. We also require evidence to be 
shown in the form of letter, card or text for 
any appointments made i.e. dentist, doctor or 
hospital. Thank you for your continued co-
operation. 

 
Emotions Workshops 

 
 

Dates and times:     19th May 2025 10.00-11.30am 
                                    20th May 2025  1.00-2.30pm 
 
Venue:                      Zoom /Virtual 
 
Provider:                  Liverpool ASD Training team 
 
Cost:                          Free 
  
Target audience:     Parents/Carers  who have attended 
a course to understand social communication/social 
behaviour or an ASD course. Who wish to gain a better 
understanding of the impact ASD may have on their 
child’s emotions, Y1 – Y6. 
 

 
To book your places email: 

  
asdtrainingteam@liverpool.gov.uk 

 
Please state what workshop 
and date/time you wish to 

book. 
 

Y2 
 

During the month of May, end of KS1 
assessments will be carried out with Y2 children. 
It is most important during this time that 
children have a healthy breakfast, are punctual 
and have good attendance. 
 

Reception Outdoor Area 
 
When dropping off or picking up from school, 
please do not allow your children to play in 
Reception’s mud kitchen or sand pit area. Thank 
you for your continued co-operation. 


